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Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal - “Twisted
Sister House Of Hunger Changes Name To Avoid
Lawsuit From Heavy Metal Band”
July 9, 2013 Minneapolis

Ken Suzan of the Minneapolis office was quoted in the July 9
Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal article “Twisted Sister House of
Hunger changes name to avoid lawsuit from heavy metal band.”
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http://www.bizjournals.com/twincities/news/2013/07/09/second-act-for-renamed-food-truck.html

